
F E D E R A L  R E S E R V E  B O A R D

WASHINGTON X-9217

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

May 23, 1935

SUBJECT: Agreement relating to the operation
of agency in Havana, Cuba.

Dear Sir:

Referring to the Board's letter of April 5, 1935 (X-9172), 

you are advised that the Board has now received an agreement in 

the form inclosed with that letter duly executed by each of the 

Federal Reserve banks except the Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta, 

and is advised that the Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta has ex­

ecuted and returned to each Federal Reserve bank an agreement in 

the same form duly executed by the Atlanta bank. The last Federal 

Reserve bank to execute the agreement did so during the month of 

May and, in accordance with its provisions, therefore, the oper­

ation of the agency at Havana, Cuba, under the terms of the 

agreement will commence with the opening of business on the first 

day of June, 1935.

Very truly yours,

Chester Morrill 
Secretary.
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